
 
 

  
 Transportation Board 

 

TO: TRANSPORTATION BOARD  DATE: DECEMBER 15, 2015 
 
FROM: PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT WARDS: ALL 
 
SUBJECT: CITY TRAFFIC ENGINEER UPDATES  

ISSUE: 

To provide the Transportation Board (Board) with a brief oral presentation outlining updates on 
current and/or upcoming transportation related projects from the City Traffic Engineer.    

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Transportation Board receive and file the oral presentation and updates.   
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
The City Traffic Engineer provides periodic oral information and updates to the Board to keep 
them apprised of relevant upcoming and/or ongoing transportation related projects throughout 
the City including project status information.  Additionally, the updates may include information 
on projects within other nearby jurisdictions that may result in impacts to traffic within the City 
of Riverside.     

FISCAL IMPACT:  

There is no fiscal impact associated with this oral presentation. 

  

Prepared by:    Gilbert Hernandez, P.E., T.E., City Traffic Engineer 
Approved by:   Kris Martinez, Public Works Director 
 
 


